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From: Mark Browne

To: LG CC Submissions

Subject: Boundry Changes between Livingstone and Rockhampton Councils
Date: Wednesday, 22 June 2022 11:30:00 AM

I would like to strenuously object to the Boundry Changes to Livingstone A available rates
areas to the North of Rockhampton . This will cause insurmountable pressure on the
people that live in the Shire with these areas shifted to Rockhampton along with the ADF
acquisitions of large Parcels of land in the Shoalwater Bay area that will leave a Huge loss
of revenue to the Rates base of the Shire which is detrimental to thousands of rate and tax

payers in the region . When we where amalgamated some years ago it was working to a
degree B

pushed into Deamalgamation by a survey/petition with signatures from every corner of
Australia and overseas .This left us after paying the associated Costs left the Shire
Floundering with Finances even today our Country Roads are atrocious Even The School
Bus Routes are Borderline Dangerous with virtually NO real maintenance being done due
to NO Money If this Boundry Change going ahead it will leave Livingstone in a Hole it
will not recover from and will cost millions to try and rectify and a possibility of Bank
Rupture I ask that this Boundry Change doesn't go ahead as for above reasons along with
many more

Yours Faithfully

LMBrowne





